
Rumours - Rumours -Rumours 

Here we go again! When you spread a rumour and the rumour is not true, it can destroy a 

community and cause resentments. If you hear a rumour and want to check to see if it is 

true, ask a board member and get the facts before you continue to pass on wrong 

information. 

Be a part of the solution...not the problem! 

Here are the latest rumours in the village? 

1. The Windjammer Board of Directors is planning an Assessment Fee for next 

year? This is not true. No assessment is planned. We have no projects that need 

to be done that we do not have the funds for. 

2. The Windjammer Board of Directors is planning an increase to our HOA fees for 

next year? At this point, the Board of Directors have no plans to 

increase the HOA fee.  

 


